
From: Fletcher Paint
To: Khan, Noshin (EGLE)
Cc: Camilleri, Jenine (EGLE); Ciavattone, Deborah (EGLE)
Subject: Fletcher Paint / Violation Notice of October 2, 2023
Date: Monday, November 6, 2023 7:25:18 AM

CAUTION: This is an External email. Please send suspicious emails to
abuse@michigan.gov

      
    FLETCHER PRECISION MACHINE PAINTING INC
                 6795 E 9 Mile Rd, Warren, MI 48091

VIA EMAIL
October 30, 2023
Ms. Noshin Khan
Department of Environment, Great lakes, and Energy
Warren District Office
27700 Donald Court
Warren, MI 49092-2793

re: Violation Notice of October 2, 2023

Dear Ms. Khan,
Fletcher Precision Paint is in receipt of your Violation Notice of October 2, 2023.
As you know, Fletcher Precision Paint has permanently ceased operations. Our
last day of operations was October 7, 2023. I have sent an email to the Permit
Section in Lansing requesting that Permit-to-Install #161-17 be voided.
I understand that you have been in contact with our consultant regarding this
matter. Per his instruction, we are hereby notifying EGLE that the facility has
permanently shut down. The equipment associated with the PTI has been
disabled and an auction will soon take place to dispose of the equipment.
Please let me know if you have any questions or require additional information. I
can be reached via telephone at 248-722-1305.
Sincerely,

Terry Fletcher, Owner
Fletcher Precision Paint
cc: Jenine Camilleri
Deborah Ciavattone
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